
PSTAP WELLNESS & SAFETY PROTOCOL FOR IN PERSON EVENTS 

 

 

During these challenging times, PSTAP is committed to helping protect all participants at our live, in-

person events.   

 

PSTAP complies with all applicable recommendations and requirements imposed by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) as well as all other federal, state, and local health authorities and 

requires the same of all attendees at our events. 

 

If you are not fully vaccinated, we ask that you wear a mask, in accordance with Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) and state and local recommendations for the safety and welfare of others 

as well as yourself.  We also strongly encourage any fully vaccinated individual with concerns related to 

the pandemic to wear a mask.   Pursuant to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania and the Pennsylvania 

Department of Health, masks are strongly recommended, but not required.  While it is our hope that 

attendees abide by these recommendations, we are unable to guarantee that they will do so and you are 

attending this event at your own risk.  Please note, we will not tolerate belligerent behavior toward our  

volunteers, staff, other attendees or hotel staff.   

 

 We will continue to monitor applicable guidance and requirements and will provide any additional policy 

updates as necessary. 

 

The responsibility for safety and health is shared among everyone; we continue to ask that you help us to 

protect the safety of all attendees and not participate in any PSTAP meeting, seminar or other event if 

you: 

• Are experiencing or have experienced within the past ten days, any symptoms of COVID-19; 
• Have cared for or have been in close contact with anyone diagnosed with COVID-19 in the past 

14 days, if you were not fully vaccinated at the time of exposure; 
• Have been advised to self-quarantine; or 
• Are currently infected with COVID-19 or are undergoing treatment for COVID-19. 

 

In addition, PSTAP requests that all attendees regularly and thoroughly wash or sanitize their hands 

throughout the day.   Hand sanitizer will be available for your convenience and disposable masks will also 

be available for anyone who wishes to wear them. 

 

Should you have any special requests, please advise PSTAP staff prior to the event by calling 1-800-270-

3352. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Sherry L.  DeAgostino, Executive Director, at PSTAP Executive 

Offices at 1-800-270-3352.   

 

 
 

https://click.e.univest.net/?qs=b9f9a4ea6643cddf17c7dc37bcfac2e281ac26bb17162095cace34a878de9bcb92d54ad5b49a9ff31f9191c2b0e61c53725b080d87c10142
https://click.e.univest.net/?qs=b9f9a4ea6643cddf17c7dc37bcfac2e281ac26bb17162095cace34a878de9bcb92d54ad5b49a9ff31f9191c2b0e61c53725b080d87c10142

